
FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SEN. BOB DOLE 

NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 

(202} 225-8947 

WASHINGTION, D.C., Sept. 24, 1971 ---- Miss Elaine LaRotonda 

of Lima stopped by to visit with Kansas Senator Bob Dole, recently, 

before heading back to school at Ohio State in Columbus. 

Miss LaRotonda spent the summer working for Senator P�bert 

Taft, Jr. in Washington, D.C., but also checked in with Dole's 

office frequently, where her aunt, Miss Betty Meyer, formerly of 

Lima, is Dole's personal secretary� 

Miss LaRotunda is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. John LaRotunda, 

2812 Lowell. She is a senior at Ohio, majoring in French. 
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